
Parent Information Sheet 
 

 

Term Dates: Monday 24th February – 

Wednesday 8th April (6 and a half 

weeks) 

  

Year 4 – Vikings 

Come with us on a journey through history! Visit an era of trading, raiding and 

blood-thirsty battles!  

This half-term we will be learning about the Anglo-Saxon people, their way of 

life and their religion and customs, and their demise following the invasion of 

the Vikings. 

.  

 

As Historians: 

We will be creating a class museum 

using real Anglo-Saxon artefact.  We 

will also create timelines of this era.  

 

As Artists: 

This half term, children will design and 

make Anglo-Saxon artefacts to display 

in our ‘Museum in a Classroom’. This will 

include our own version of the Bayeux 

Tapestry. 

 As Scientists: 

We will be learning all about the 

digestive system and teeth.  They will 

be looking at the functions of the 

digestive system and how to look after 

teeth to prevent decay.   

Useful Information: 

PE will be on a Thursday this half term. 

We often have extra PE sessions 

throughout the week, so PE kits need to 

be in school for the entire half term. 

 

Aspiration:  

We will be focussing on aspiration this term. 

We will all continue to aspire to improve in all 

aspects of our learning. 

Resilience:  

We will continue to practise digital resilience 

and we will be taking part in safer internet 

day. 

Commitment: 

We are committed to our reading and we 

will continue to read every night and sign 

our reading records. 

 Harmony:   

We will continue to be harmonious and 

inclusive in all areas of school. 

Home Learning  

Children will be sent home with a homework 

grid to work on throughout the half term. 

They will also be sent home with spellings 

and they are expected to read every night.  

Please can we remind parents to listen to 

their child read and sign their reading 

journals.  


